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NEWS RELEASE 
 

REGISTER NOW FOR CUPERTINO’S CITYWIDE GARAGE SALE 
 
Registration begins today for people wishing to sell items during the Cupertino 
Citywide Garage Sale. Free registration for sellers begins August 10th and continues 
through September 4th.  Register online at www.cupertino.org/garagesale. For 
questions, to register by phone, or to request a garage sale “how-to” booklet, sellers can 
call (408) 777-3354 or email environmental@cupertino.org.   
 
The Cupertino Citywide Garage Sale will be held on Saturday, September 19 & Sunday, 
September 20, 2015, 9am – 4pm.   The Cupertino Citywide Garage Sale gives 
participants a chance to clean out garages, attics, and closets, and make money while 
preventing items from going into the landfill.  
 
The Citywide Garage Sale is an annual event when residents of Cupertino hold garage 
sales at their homes, or join with neighbors to hold block sales.  The City of Cupertino 
organizes registration and advertising, and participants keep the cash - it’s that easy! 
The City advertises the sale widely, so shoppers come from all over the region to make 
the sale even more successful.  The service is free. 
 
This popular community event brings the issues of waste reduction and recycling right 
into residents’ homes, with an emphasis on reusing, repurposing, and giving rather 
than throwing away. It is also a great way to get to know your neighbors and make 
friends in your community. 
 

Cupertino, CA, is on the western edge of Silicon Valley against the foothills of the Santa Cruz 
Mountains. With a population of 62,000 within 13 square miles, Cupertino is 42 miles south of 
San Francisco and home to many high-tech companies, most notably Apple, Inc.  
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